F.A.O. Development Management Team, Town Hall, WC1

Dear Sir/Madam,

Unfortunately [ have come to the conclusion that after more than 9 months of constant noise and
inconvenience (from the above site and an other one on the opposite direction previously) I need to
complain about your decisions to grant planning/building permissions to such projects in quiet peaceful
neighbourhoods such as this one, thus depriving all of us of the enjoyment of daily life.

There has been digging with pneumatic drills almost every day of the entire time which creates noise of a
decibel level sure not allowable,, there is the whining of chainsaws as well as hammering and banging. The
constant gigantic lorry deliveries with cement and building products create dirt and pollution and noise,
congestion and parking problems.

WHILST WRITING ALSO FOR YOUR URGENT ATTENTION: There is an other application displayed
i.e. 36 Redington Road, Ref’ 2015/3004/P for an other massive project which will disrupt our
neighbourhood for years to come if granted. Consequently would you please register my opposition to this.
Looking forward to your comments in writing and thanking you for your attention in these matters,

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. Karin Orlik
63 Redington Road



London NW3 7RP



